From:  Borak, Mary Jo
Sent: 8/1/2011 3:34:36 PM

To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cec: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" (merideth.sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcec:

Subject: RE: Meeting re PG&E Solar PV Program Year Two Projects

Hi Meredith

3:00 tomorrow, Wednesday, or Thursday would work for me. Please let me know
what time works best for you and I'll try to find a room here to meet in. | am Ccing my
supervisor Molly Sterkel in case she would like to sit in.

thanks

Mary Jo
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Mary Jo Borak
Energy Division

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA
California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94102

415 703-1333 (work)

bor@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com]

Sent: Friday, July 29, 2011 1:07 PM

To: Borak, Mary Jo

Subject: Meeting re PG&E Solar PV Program Year Two Projects

Mary Jo,

| wanted to check in on whether there were dates and times next week that would
work for you to meet regarding PG&E's Program Year Two Solar PV UOG projects.
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Please let me know what would work for you.
Hope you have a great weekend.
Thanks,

Meredith
415-973-2868
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